
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

28th March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have an exciting opportunity in Year 5 – we’re going to learn how to play Bowls!  
 
Each Friday afternoon, half of the class will go to Imerys Bowling Club to be taught by the 
members.  Towards the end of our session, we will then take part in a tournament together. 
 

Date Group 

26th April 
10th May 
24th May 
14th June 
28th June 

Group A 

3rd May 
17th May 
7th June 
21st June 
5th July 

Group B 

12th July Both Groups A & B Tournament 

 
Two members of staff will escort the children to the Bowling Club.  We will leave at 1:00 pm 
to walk to the Bowling Club, which is a short 5 minute walk away and return by the end of the 
school day.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask me. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Taylor 
Class Teacher 


